
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

   

FROM:       Timothy B. Blair, Executive Secretary 

  State Retirement Systems 

 

DATE:       January 13, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Public Act 87-552 Reporting 

 

 

Enclosed please find the State Employees' Retirement System's Plan for implementation of 

flexible work schedules to reduce the need for day care of employees' children outside the 

home to fulfill reporting requirements of Public Act 87-552. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 785-7018. 

 




